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Berthing of vessels on temporary pontoon along breakwater at Mgarr Harbour 

Gozo 

 

 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta, notifies mariners that vessels will 

be berthed along the temporary pontoon that has been established along the main 

Breakwater (inner). 

 

The berthing of these vessels will be carried out within the area shown hatched in red 

on attached chart on Thursday 13th August 2020 between 0900 hours and 1300 hours.  

 

The work will be done by a diver who will be assisted by a Rhib. 

 

In view of the above, mariners navigating close to the main breakwater, are to navigate 

with extreme caution and at very slow speed (no wake), they are to obey instructions as 

issued by enforcement officers on site and by Valletta Port Control (Valletta VTS) on 

Channel 12. 

 

 

 

 

Chart affected:          BA 211 

 

 

 




